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Transparency International Indonesia and
Pelindo Explore Collaboration for
Strengthening GCG
Admin -- 31 October 2022

Jakarta, 27 October 2022 – PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) and Transparency International Indonesia

(TII), a global civil society organization engaged in integrity and anti-corruption, are exploring cooperation in

strengthening GCG at Pelindo.

During TII's inaugural visit to Pelindo Headquarters, both parties discussed the potential for future

cooperation. Attending this visit were the Secretary General of TII, J. Danang Widiyoko and Wawan

Suyatmiko, Deputy Secretary General of TII, who were received directly by the Group Head of the Pelindo

Corporate Secretariat, Ali Mulyono and the Group Head of the Pelindo Internal Control Unit, Widodo.



On this occasion, TII directly reviewed the business processes and operational services at the Tanjung

Priok port, namely through the Integrated Planning and Control Room. In this room there is a Marine Traffic

dashboard, Container Terminal, Multi Purpose Terminal and Traffic Management. Its function is to facilitate

communication between ship service officers and goods services, so that there is a synergy between the

two services, including transaction data and work execution.

"Pelindo is fully committed to strengthening GCG compliance in every process and business line of the

company," said Ali Mulyono.


